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Memo

To:
All

From:
Michael Nostrom

Date:
6.18.2007
Re:
Clarification on ADIS support policy for Smartphones

Many Foundation employees are purchasing Smartphones on their own.  To utilize all functions of the phone, you may want to be able to check work email from your Smartphone.  This email is a clarification of the who supports what as it pertains to Smartphones.

Individuals purchasing ‘Smartphones’ who wish to have them linked to the Binghamton University Exchange Server for remote email management should contact Information Technology Services (ITS) Help Desk (7-6420) to have these features enabled. 
· Support for your Smartphone will be provided by your service provider. (Verizon, Cingular, Nextel, etc)

· Troubleshooting connection problems to the Exchange server will be provided by ITS HelpDesk (7-6420) during business hours.

· Software installation requirements needed to link your Smartphone to the Exchange server will be allowed on Foundation computers upon request (if required). Please contact Mike Nostrom (7-4860) (nostrom@binghamton.edu) when an appointment has been scheduled to allow for software installation.

· Lost or stolen phones MUST be reported to your service provider AND ITS HelpDesk, immediately, so that information remains private.  Both ITS and Telecommunications have the ability to remotely terminate a Smartphone’s connection to the Exchange Server to prevent unauthorized access.
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